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DATE: August 28, 2018 

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Dylan Andrews, Public Utility Analyst I, Division of Accounting & Finance 

RE: Docket No. 20180066-WU – Application for transfer of facilities of Kincaid Hills 
Water Company and Water Certificate No. 555-W to Gator Waterworks, Inc. 

 
Please add the attached correspondence to the docket file referenced above. 



From: Amber Norris
To: Dylan Andrews
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20180066-WU Kincaid Hills Water Co.
Date: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 11:12:25 AM

 
 

From: Amber Norris 
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 9:35 AM
To: 'berdell@alum.mit.edu'
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Bart Fletcher; Jennifer Crawford
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180066-WU Kincaid Hills Water Co.
 
Thank you Mr. Knowles for the update. We appreciate your assistance.
 
Amber Norris
 

From: Berdell Knowles, Jr. [mailto:berdell@alum.mit.edu] 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 4:40 PM
To: Amber Norris; berdell@alum.mit.edu
Cc: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Bart Fletcher; Jennifer Crawford
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180066-WU Kincaid Hills Water Co.
Importance: High
 
Following up on the voicemail left earlier, my dad’s home was burglarized a couple weeks ago, and
his laptop (with the KHWC data) was among the items stolen.  He is trying to see if there is a back-up
file somewhere, but we will not be able to provide the information we discussed by today.  So, if the
related agenda items are tabled until next meeting, he may be able to locate a back-up file or
recover some information that would be sufficient.
 
Please feel free to email/call me if you need to discuss this further prior to Wednesday. Otherwise, I
will follow-up when we have some information in the near future.
 
Thanks.
 
 

From: Amber Norris [mailto:amnorris@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 12:22 PM
To: 'berdell@alum.mit.edu' <berdell@alum.mit.edu>
Cc: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks <CBulecza@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Bart Fletcher
<BFletche@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jennifer Crawford <jcrawfor@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: Docket No. 20180066-WU Kincaid Hills Water Co.
 
Mr. Knowles,
 

Per our conversation this morning, we will plan on calling you back this Friday, August 24th at 9:00
AM (PST) to follow up on an inquiry from the Office of Public Counsel (OPC) regarding the
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disposition of customer deposit refunds. The application for transfer of Kincaid Hills Water Co. to
Gator Waterworks, Inc. stated that the customer deposits were being retained by the Seller for
appropriate disposition, which would be the application of any remaining customer deposits to the
ending account balances and refunding any final credits to the customer. Could you provide staff an
update and documentation supporting the finalization of the customer deposit refunds? Please let
me know if you have any further questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Amber Mitchell Norris
Public Utilities Supervisor
Division of Accounting and Finance
Florida Public Service Commission
AMNorris@PSC.STATE.FL.US
850-413-6984(phone)
850-413-6985 (fax)
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